School District of Williamsburg County

“Imagine Greatness”

“Success is the result of perfection, hard work, learning from failure,
loyalty and persistence.” - Colin Powell

Greetings,

I am excited to welcome everyone back for the start of the 2023-2024 school year.
We are happy to serve all of our stakeholders during the upcoming year.

I cannot tell you how excited and proud | am of the academic progress that we
achieved last year. As a learning organization, Williamsburg County School District
IS committed to becoming a school system and not a system of schools. Our goal is
to be great in everything that we do. To continuously improve in all areas, we must
focus on seeing the big picture, anticipate our next move, continually innovate, and
think outside the box. In short, we must play chess not checkers. Our students
improve when we intentionally implement progressive strategies and tactics. By
focusing on strategic accomplishments, we guarantee the vision of lasting greatness.

As we continue on our journey of success and our multiple collaborations, remember
to “Imagine Greatness” and always Fall Forward!!

In closing, we have the drive, the focus, and the strategy to take the King.

Game On,

Kelvin Wymbs, Ed.D.
Superintendent



